
On April 9, 2024,                                     
the Onaway Area School’s     

Board of Education passed a
resolution to place a                    

non-homestead operating
millage proposal on                        

the ballot for the upcoming
election to be held on            

August 6, 2024.

This Operating Millage Proposal Would: 

Cost primary residence homeowners

ZERO dollars ($0).

Allow the district to levy the full 18 mill

non-homestead tax in order to receive

full state funding.

Fund the district’s general operating

budget.

Allow the district to continue to provide

educational and extracurricular

programs and services.
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